
March 29, 2013

Secretary Arne Duncan
U.S. Department of Education
400 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C. 20202 

and  cc:  IGA Representative Adam Honeyset

Dear Secretary Duncan:

I wanted to thank you for speaking to us a couple of weeks ago during the National Lieutenant 
Governors’ Association annual meeting in Washington. I appreciated your taking time out of 
your busy schedule to give us some insight about education initiatives at the Federal level.

Again, thanks very much for your time and information. If you ever find yourself in Vermont, 
please give me a call; I’d welcome the opportunity to show you around our State House.

Sincerely,

Phil Scot


